
November 16, 2007

MASTER SWITCH SNAFU

Our supplier of  ES 2GK54-73 Master Switches sent us a batch of different switches that will not work as
we intended.  We received these switches October 2, 2007 and started shipping them shortly thereafter.  If
you received a switch between October 2 and November 25, 2007, check to be sure you have the correct
switch.

The incorrect switch has small copper jumper straps in a “X” pattern on the back.  In the correct switch
there are no jumper wires.  If jumper straps are found, cut them away.  The switch will then operate as
intended.
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